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	Firstly here is a brief update on the service and our plans for the future. 

Service Update 
Since the launch of the ACE service on 04 December 2017 the team have received 345 referrals. Three hundred and one referrals were accepted and the remaining forty four were rejected on the grounds of not meeting pathway criteria. 
Hospital attendance and potential admission was prevented for 243 children.  These children remained at home for the duration of their episode of acute illness. 
93 per cent of referrals have been for the ‘Wheezy Child’ pathway - the first one to be launched. This was followed by the Gastroenteritis pathway, launched on 14 May 2018, and the Croup pathway launched on 13 August 2018.  We are currently working on two additional pathways, Neonatal Jaundice and Bronchiolitis and hoping to introduce these into the service in the next few weeks!  To date primary care have referred 207 CYP (from 45 different GP practices). 
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Welcome to the eighth edition of our regular Children’s Ambulatory Care ‘Step Up’ project – CYP ACE newsletter. 





�


HSJ Winners! – Improvement in Urgent and Emergency Care 


In November 2018 we picked up a national -HSJ award! This was a huge endorsement of our new urgent care model, our new service and our new pathways.  It wouldn’t have been possible without all of your commitment and hard work and crucially all of us taking the calculated risk required for an innovation/ transformation of this kind.


This newsletter will primarily focus on the most important aspect of our work-the quality of care and experience of our children and families.











Plans for the Future


The work of the ACE Service was presented to the WY&H Urgent and Emergency Care Programme Board on 17 December 2018 where there was lots of interest and support for the work. The Urgent and Emergency Care Programme Board members were keen that the presentation was brought to the WY&H Clinical Forum meeting to canvas views and support for a wider roll out across the Health and Care Partnership. We have now had initial meetings with Leeds, Harrogate and Calderdale. A WY&H Network meeting is planned for later this year.


Patient experience


To ensure the best possible child and family experience the ACE service is:





�





There is an online feedback tool (via survey monkey) for CYP/families


� HYPERLINK "https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/ACE_Parent_Carer" �https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/ACE_Parent_Carer�





Referrers into the service can use the following links for each pathway


� HYPERLINK "https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/ACE_wheezy_child" �https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/ACE_wheezy_child�


� HYPERLINK "https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/ACE_gastroenteritis" �https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/ACE_gastroenteritis�


� HYPERLINK "https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/croup" �https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/croup�


BTHFT Twitter and Facebook pages are now active and twitter feeds are posted on a regular basis. Please follow us on Twitter @bthft_ACE and Facebook Bthft ACE


We have developed an ACE web page on the Trust site to make us more accessible to families  and to promote the service in the community and hospital. If you would like to know more please visit us at: � HYPERLINK "http://www.bradfordhospitals.nhs.uk/the-ace-service/" �www.bradfordhospitals.nhs.uk/the-ace-service/�








Patient centred 


Specialist  care delivered at home


Providing reassurance 


Safe 


Regular contact with specialists


Standardised safety netting advice


Open access to the children’s ward


Timely 


Initiated and delivered according to a time frame to ensure safe care


Efficient and Effective 


Care bundle that includes health education and promotion 


Empowering families to self-manage











Excellent service – very good nurse


�
�
Very good team a lot of help.  


It is very good service.  Thank you


�
�
 Ace team were very friendly and 


concerned for my child’s health 


 very happy�
�






�
�
         Very Good Service�
�






Ace team were very friendly and concerned for my child’s health – very happy


I think this service is excellent.  The service can also identify any safeguarding concerns when seeing their child in their own home environment; the nurses are able to identify any risks.  Good environment for the kids as well.  It saves the hassle for people to get in the hospital





No comments as everything is so nice�
�
�
�
Keep up the good work.  Thank you


�
�












I was absolutely taken back with this service.  It makes perfect since to have such a service which gives the patient full access to medical staff after the hospital treatment.  I felt safe and reassured at all times.  I just want to say a big thank you to the nurse who dealt with my son





Thank you very much for all your support, this seems to be a fantastic initiative and very much hope it continues. We felt listened to and reassured by the home visit and daily telephone contacts and as a result feel confident about how to respond, should our daughter display similar symptoms in the future. We are certain that we would not have felt so confident if we had only GP/hospital contact, so Thank you.





Never heard of ACE nurse before was well surprised to find a nurse at my home when I arrived early home from work to find my child was being looked after.  She was very polite explanation was good about my child’s treatment and what the next step was.  She was very efficient and kind, good manners.  Would like to say a big thank you to the care she provided.





No improvements need for ace service - second time we have been visited and really helpful, very prompt.   Really happy with the service.





Fantastic service offered in West Yorkshire which prevented us from having to receive further treatment for my son who was struggling with rattly breathing great advice given, very through and regular telephone conversations to update on his present condition





I was very impressed with the service and care we received.  The nurses that visited were fantastic they were very thorough in checking my son over and his symptoms.  They made me feel that they had the time to discuss things properly; it can sometimes feel very rushed in Gp's and hospitals





I hope this service continues as there are too many cuts within health & social care I was very happy with the care provided by the nurse.  I feel this care is very good and it would be very easy and helpful again in the future.  I felt safe with this new outcome and it would be a safe














Being with the ACE Team made me feel a lot more secure and helped with my daughter’s health. Me being a disabled person was struggling to take my daughter to the hospital each time she was poorly but now it has put my mind to ease knowing that she could get looked after by the nurses from ACE Team at home so I'd like to thank all the staff which helped take care of my daughter & also a big thank you from my daughter











Great idea as I have 2 children with asthma wheezing issues and other children care at home is ideal together with medical support from you means they can all remain together with their primary carer and in their home environment with minimal fuss. Greatly appreciated all the help. Thank you





A big shout out for the fantastic ACE Team


You are doing an amazing job


Well done!!


�
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